
  

 
 
 

To  

Department of Planning 

 

Lithgow, 6 March 2022 

 

 

Ref.:  Wallerawang Battery Energy Storage System 

 SSD-14540514 

 

We would like to express our support for the Development Consent of the above project for the 

following reasons: 

 

• The proposed battery storage of electricity forms a vital part of the development of 

renewable energy. 

• It will provide some jobs in Lithgow’s transition away from coal 

• It will form an first step in the transformation of the former Wallerawang coal power 

station to the exiting ‘Greenspot 2845 Activity Hub’. 

 

We encourage the Department to approve application SSD-14540514 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Thomas Ebersoll 

LEG Secretay/Treasurer 

Lithgow Environment Group Inc. 
PO Box 3081 Bowenfels, NSW 2790 

 
ABN 23395145080 

Preserving the Balance of Nature 

 


